
 

Good News from the Panthers 
We would like to invite all our parents to our Holy Thursday Stations of the Cross 
service which will begin at 12:50 p.m. tomorrow.  Should you be able to attend, 
please go to your child’s class and you can be part of our procession as we 
follow ‘Jesus’ from class to class, ending in the gym. 

A huge CONGRATULATIONS goes out to our Science Fair team as every project 
received either a gold or silver medal.   Silver medal winners were: Sydney 
Hartley and Fereshte Farrakophey, Evan Kentish-Stack, Michael Neal and Willem 
Verbeek, Aidan Buhler and Ireland Power, and William Santos.  Our gold medal 
winners were:  Justin Ryyppo, Lucas Dolanjski, Teanna Klomp and Maxime 
Lamarche, Braydon Barker, Spencer Lahaie, Bobby Ferguson and Emma Groulx.   
A special acknowledgement goes toward Lucas Dolanjski who received the 
Nicholas Plouffe Memorial Award for Excellence for his project. 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board asked all students throughout 
our board to participate in an Easter card colouring contest.  Three winning 
cards were selected to be the Easter card for the entire board.  We are very 
happy to announce that the card you received today was created by Brittany 
Lacourse-Luckett, one of our grade 5 students.  Brittany worked very hard on her 
drawing and it shows!  Congratulations Brittany! 

As you may have heard, we had our second lock-down drill last Thursday.  This 
time we invited the Timmins Police in to go through the school during the lock-
down to help determine if there are improvements we need to make.  We 
would like you to know that the students did very well, as did our staff, at 
following all procedures and we will be making any necessary improvements 
immediately. 

May God bless you this Easter and we hope that you enjoy this time with your 
family.   

 


